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Wendy Strangeway

From: Neame, Elisa (NE)

Sent: 06 January 2017 14:58

To: Planning

Subject: FAO Mrs H Saunders RE: Boggle Hole Youth Hostel, Mill Bank, Mill Beck,

Fylingthorpe, - NYM/2016/0814/FL

FAQO Mrs H Saunders
Dear Mrs Saunders,

I’'m afraid the below consultation regarding Boggle Hole Youth Hostel slipped through the net and was not allocated
to a case officer at Natural England. I'm aware that the deadline for comments has passed but due to the sensitive
location of the proposed works and the previous input Natural England has had for works at this Hostel | would
appreciate the opportunity to provide comments. | will look over the application this afternoon and get back to you
as soon as possible.,

Apologies,
Elisa

Elisa Neame B 1
Adviser | N i L(/
Sustainable Development C é
Yorkshire & Northern Lincolnshire Area Team

Natural England

From: planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk [mailto:planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk]

Sent: 30 November 2016 10:30

To: Consultations (NE)

Subject: Boggle Hole Youth Hostel, Mill Bank, Mill Beck, Fylingthorpe, - NYM/2016/0814/FL

You have received this email from North York Moors National Park Authority (Planning Service) in
relation to a planning matter at Boggle Hole Youth Hostel, Mill Bank, Mill Beck, Fylingthorpe, .

The attached correspondence contains important information; please retain it for your records.

If this is a consultation/re-consultation and you are set up with a log-in username and password, please click
the link http://tinyurl.com/z5qmn4j

In any correspondence, please quote the Council reference number, which is included in the attached letter.

If in future you would like to respond to the electronic correspondence via our e-consultation system please
contact Wendy Strangeway via email (planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk) who will be more than happy to
set you up with a log-in username and password.

If you cannot open the attachment you can download the following software free of charge:
- Microsoft Word Viewer for Word attachments.
- Adobe Reader for PDF attachments.

CONFIDENTIALITY: The contents of this message are the views of the author, not necessarily the views of
the North York Moors National Park Authority. This is a private message intended for the named
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addressee(s) only. Its contents may be confidential.

If you have received this message in error please reply to say so and then delete the message. Any use,
copying, disclosure or distribution by anyone other than the addressee is forbidden.
www.northyorkmoors.org.uk

This email has been scanned for email related threats -a-n_d delivered safely by Mimecast.
For more information please visit http://www.mimecast.com

This email and any attachments is intended for the named recipient only. If

you have received it in error you have no authority to use, disclose, store or copy any of its contents and you
should destroy it and inform the sender. Whilst this email and associated attachments will have been
checked for known viruses whilst within the Natural England systems, we can accept no responsibility once
it has left our systems. Communications on Natural England systems may be monitored and/or recorded to
secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes.






